Eve O'Sullivan
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Subject: FW: Dumping at Sea Application from Drogheda Port Company for River Boyne
Commercial Estuary EPA Ref: S0015-03; DAFM Ref: FW/2/15

From: Power, Thomas <Thomas.Power@agriculture.gov.ie>
Sent: 24 February 2020 10:59

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: Foreshore <Foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie>
Subject: FW: Dumping at Sea Application from Drogheda Port Company for River Boyne Commercial Estuary EPA Ref:

S0015-03; DAFM Ref: FW/2/15

Dear Licensing Section

We were asked to comment on the application above. As part of our procedure we request the comments of a
number of consultees.

One of our consultees has identified the document in question as being An Bord Pleanéla Inspector’s Report relating
to:

Nature of Scheme: Dredging scheme at Sligo Harbour, C%‘.gf igo.
Board Reference: 21.YD0O0OO6 &
S
As the application relates to Drogheda, we will be unable to gﬁgb?ete the report. Can you please review the

document and revert. QQQ\? &\}\‘
05’ @
&
Regards J Qﬁ\q
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&

Thomas Power s

Thomas Power

Higher Executive Officer An Roinn Tal mhal'och l&,

Aquaculture and Foreshore Management Division "

- Bia agus Mara
Department of Agriculture, Food and the Marine D epartment OFAg.['lCl.lltUl'B,
National Seafood Centre, Clonakilty, Co. Cork, P85 TX47 FOOd and the Marine

lonad Naisitinta Bia Mara, Cloich na Coillte, Co. Chorcai
www.agriculture.gov.ie | Email: Thomas.Power@agriculture.gov.ie
Tel: +353 23 8836264 (Direct Dial) | Tel: +353 23 8859500
{Switchboard)
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The information contained in this email and in any attachments is confidential and is designated solely for the
attention and use of the intended recipient(s). This information may be subject to legal and professional privilege. If
you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or
any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of
this email from your computer system(s).

An Roinn Talmhalochta, Bia agus Mara

Té an t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus in aon ceangldin leis, faoi phribhléid agus faoi riin agus le h-aghaigh an seolai
amhain. D’fhéadfadh dbhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhléid profisiinta né diithidil. Mura tusa an seolai a bhi
beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo a fhail, ta cosc air, nd aon chuid de, a Usaid, a choipeal, né a scacileadh. Ma
thainig sé chugat de bharr dearmad, téigh i dteagmhail leis an seoltéir agus scrios an t-dbhar 6 do riomhaire le do
thoil.
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